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Stolen pickup recovered
(KLZA)-- A truck stolen from a field south of Salem, NE. last week has been
found in Kansas City, Missouri. 

Andy Dunn of rural Falls City who owns the 2005 Dodge Ram 3500 Quad was
informed the truck was at an impound lot.  No arrests  have been made and there
are no suspects at this time.

Personal property in the truck including tools was not recovered.
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